
Request for Qualifications 
2022-149 

KITSAP COUNTY 

REQUESTS FOR QUALFICATIONS 
NOTICE TO CONSULTANTS FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES IN 

UPDATING THE PARKS/RECREATION DEPARTMENT OPEN SPACE PLAN 
(PROS) 

 
SUBMITTALS DUE 

Wednesday December 14, 2022, at 2:00PM 
 

The Kitsap County Department of Parks and Recreation is soliciting Statements 
of Qualifications (SOQ) from qualified consultants to aid Staff in conducting a 
required update to the County’s Parks, Recreation and Open Space Plan 
(PROS).  The previous update was completed in 2018 and the update is due and 
must be approved by the Recreation and Conservation Office (RCO) in March of 
2024. A draft scope of work for this project has been included as an Exhibit (A), 
as part of this RFQ. 

 

Complete RFP information can be found online at 
https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.us 
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